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Reminder - IRD Tax Office Opens Wednesday and Friday of This Week 

 
The Inland Revenue Division (IRD) reminds taxpayers that its Cash Office at the 
Ministry of Finance on the Carenage, St George’s, will be opened from 8:00 a.m.to  
3:00 p.m. on Wednesday 22nd and Friday 24th April 2020, to facilitate tax payments. 
 
All Returns can be filed via email at etaxhelpdesk@ird.gov.gd  or drop off boxes 
available at the IRD.   
 
Payments can be made either through the Cash Office at the Ministry of Finance, 
Electronic Funds Transfer (EFT) via Banks within ECCU or via IRD’s E-services 
platform, accessible at https://taxservices.gov.gd . 
 
For more information please contact Mr. Joel Johnson tpssupervisor@ird.gov.gd . 
  
Inland Revenue Division, Striving for Greater Taxpayer Compliance. 
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